
 
MIDDLETON FIRE DISTRICT SPECIAL NOTICE 

Middleton Fire District 
City of Middleton, Town of Middleton  

Town of Springfield, Town of Westport 
 
 

Event Date:  Thursday, December 16, 2021 
 
SPECIAL NOTICE: 
 
This is to serve as an official notice that some or all of the Middleton Fire 
Commission members and the Officers of the Middleton Fire District will be 
attending a holiday gathering at Tanner’s, 1611 Deming Way, Middleton, WI 
53562.  This event is scheduled to commence following our meeting at 
approximately 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, December 16th, 2021.  No formal 
action will be taken by the Fire Commission.   
 
If anyone has questions regarding this meeting, you may contact Chief 
Aaron Harris via phone at 608-576-1416 or via email at aharris@mifd.net. 
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